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12" June 2018

Dear Parent/Carers

Following consultation with the Department for Education, Salford Academy Trust are currently
exploring the best option for our schools' future so that we are able to deliver the excellent
education we want for all our children.

Salford Academy Trust are currently in discussions with United Learning Trust about the possibility of
its four academies joining their family of schools. In Greater Manchester, this includes four
secondary and two primary academies, including Salford City Academy.

These discussions are ongoing but have yet to be concluded. | will update you as soon as | am able to
on the outcome.

In the meantime, please be reassured that I, along with the Senior Leadership Team, teachers and
staff at the College continue our commitment to the students at ICC and our local community.

Yours faithfully,

Jodeldteely

T Holdsworth
Acting Headteacher
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